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MANAGEMENT M E E T I N G 
The Department of Management will hold its 
monthly meeting on Wednesday, January 30 at 
12 noon in F50. This is an open meeting. 

H I L L E L 
There will be an important meeting in S12 on 
Monday, January 28 at 12 noon. All members 
please attend as we will be discussing new 
events for the coming year. 

R E S I D E N T S ' S O C I A L A F F A I R S 
There will be a Residents' Social Affairs 
Committee tonight at 6 p.m. in the Den. It 
is important that everybody attend this meet-
ing as we will be discussing what to do with 
the Den and how to raise money. 

DRAMA CLUB 
ATTENTION--Anyone interested in participating 
in this semester's production of "The Lottery" 
please attend this important meeting on Mon-
day, Jan. 28 at 7 p.m. (SHARP) in the Little 
Theater. If you can't attend, please con-
tact Karen Grady, Box 450. 

GYM NEWS 
At this time of year, the gym is usually 
booked solid from 5 p.m. on with basketball 
(varsity and intramural) and other activities. 
So as to cut down on conflicts, anyone wish-
ing to reserve the gym must go through Brian 
Gorden. We have also limited the use to NHC 
students, staff and their guests. Thank you 
for your cooperation. Gym Staff 

B YOB 
Epsilon Tau Sigma invites all students to 
attend the BYOB on January 25 from 8:30 -
1:00 a.m. featuring our own Doctor Jam Band. 
Admission - $1.50. Come and join the fun this 
Friday at 8:30! See you there. 

JOB O P P O R T U N I T Y 
Robert Hall needs 3 or 4 boys to help with 
loading and packing stock for shipment Jan. 28 
thru Feb. 1. For further information, contact 
the Placement Office in Frost Hall. 

HOCKEY GAME 
If you're looking for some Sunday night ex-
citement, turn out for a New Hampshire College 
hockey game! Our team will be playing the 
Concord College team on Sunday at 7:30 p.m. 
in the Souhegan Skating Club, Merrimack. 
Come on out and support your team! 

PHI PSI B R O T H E R S 
All Phi Psi brothers are requested to leave 
their names, home address, home phone number, 
NHC dorm or apartment room number, and phone 
number at Spaulding 25, Greeley 27 or in Box 
412 or 474. 

L E T ' S GO TO SHAKY'S 
The Brothers of Phi Delta Psi invite you to 
come to Shaky's Pizza Parlor in Nashua, Sat., 
Jan. 26. Please meet in the Student Center 
at 8 p.m. 

I N T E R M E D I A T E ACCOUNTING 
Intermediate accounting tutoring will be 
available on Monday, Wednesday and Friday 
at 12 noon in F59 throughout the term. 

Peter Wynot 

K R I S K R I S T O F F E R S O N 
On Friday, February 1, NHC will present KRIS 
KRISTOFFERSON in concert. There will be two 
concerts--one at 7 p.m. and one at 10 p.m.--
to be held in the Practical Arts Auditorium, 
Manchester. Kristofferson, an 8-year army 
veteran, former floor sweeper, former heli-
copter pilot for an oil company, and an ex-
Rhodes Scholar, is well known both for the 
songs he has written and for those he has sung. 
Two of his most famous compositions are, "Me 
& Bobby McGee" (recorded by Janis Joplin) and 
"Help Me Make It Through The Night" (recorded 
by Sammi Smith). Among other songs he has 
written and recorded are: "Josie", "Loving Her 
Was Easier", "The Silver Tongued Devil and I", 
"Song I'd Like to Sing" (recorded with his wife 
Rita Coolidge), and his biggest hit, "Why Me". 
Tickets are available in the Student Activities 
Office. Get yours today!! 



P I A N O CONCERT 
On Thursday, January 31, Mr. Donald Steele 
will give a classical piano concert In the 
Student Center. The program begins at 3 p.m. 
and will feature compositions by Mozart, 
Schubert, Debussy and Chopin. 

Professor Steele, a native of New Hampshire, 
attended the New England Conservatory of 
Music and Colorado College. A member of the 
UNH faculty since 1946, he has presented 
annually many solo recitals as well as con-
certs with orchestras and chamber music en-
sembles. Steele has appeared with the Boston 
Pops Orchestra several times and two summers 
ago performed at the New Hampshire Music 
Festival in Meredith. Professor Steele is 
now on a sabbatical leave from UNH involv-
ing studies in Vienna. He will be returning 
to Vienna in mid-March for further perform-
ances there. 

M A N C H E S T E R CHORALE 
The Manchester Chorale is giving a concert 
on Sunday, Jan. 27 at 8 p.m. at the Manchester 
Memorial High School Auditorium and will be 
singing selections from Bach, Mozart, Bern-
stein and others. Two of the main attractions 
will be the American Jazz Mass by Frank Tirro 
with a jazz ensemble, and the Cantata #140 
by J. S. Bach with an 18-piece chamber 
orchestra. If anyone wishes complimentary 
tickets, please see Dick Ball, Stark 17. 

L I B R A R Y S T A F F CHANGES 
Library Technical Assistant Donna Hall is 
back on the job at the H . A. B. Shapiro Mem-
orial Library, replacing Barbara Asprey who 
has left NHC to go full time with a former 
part-time job she held. Senior Sue Lapointe 
is a new full-time library technical assistant. 

COMMENATOR E L E C T E D 
At a recent meeting of the American Catholic 
Philosophical Association held at Regis Col-
lege in Weston, Mass., new officers for the 
New England Regional Conference were selected. 
Dr. George E. Commenator, Assistant to the 
Academic Dean at New Hampshire College, was 
chosen as the organization's Vice Chairman. 

B A B Y S I T T E R WANTED 
Mrs. Maryann Gross, a new Manchester resident, 
would appreciate hearing from some experienced 
NHC babysitters right away. Mrs. Gross has one 
child, a year old, to be cared for 3 - 4 hours 
every other day. Her address, 15 Prince St. 
Please phone her at 8-2119 to discuss further 
arrangements. 

HCN0R SOCIETY 
There will be an Important meeting of the 
Honor Society Friday at 12 noon In S14. Dis-
cussion will include plans for aiding students 
and teachers, choosing of committees, and 
distribution of membership cards. All members 
please attend. New members are welcome. 

SNOW S C U L P T U R E S 
New Hampshire College would like to see its 
first Winter Festival highlighted by huge 
snow sculptures. Fabulous money prizes will 
be awarded to 1st, 2nd and 3rd place winners. 
A great, fun way to build up your treasury. 
Any fraternity, club or even group of friends 
who are interested, please leave a note in 
Nick Brattan's mailbox, 432, no later than 
Friday, Jan. 25. Rules, dates of contest 
and places of construction will be available 
soon. Helpful hints for building will also 
be supplied. 

A C I V I T I E S 
Thursday, January 24 

8:00 a.m. Elem. Accounting Tutoring - Den 
10:00 a.m. MIS 20 Tutoring - Keypunch Room 
6:00 p.m. Residents' Social Affairs Com-

mittee - Den 
8:00 p.m. Film, sponsored by Black Alliance, 

Harriet Tubman - Little Theater 
8:00 p.m. Smoker - Kappa Delta Phi and 

Kappa Chi - Cafeteria 

I N T R A M U R A L B A S K E T B A L L 
January 24 
A Court 
7 p.m. Ref - Brian Sullivan; Doug Bans 

Clock - Adam Moses 

8 p.m. Ref - Jean Beaulieu; Roger Legendre 
Clock - Russ Dudka 

9 p.m. Same as 8 p.m. game 

B Court 
7 p.m. Ref - Bill Molloy; Ed Nissenbaum 

Clock - Fraser Brooks 
8 p.m. Same as 7 p.m. game 
9 p.m. Same as 7 p.m. game 

T Y P E W R I T E R S FOR S A L E 
The college has a number of manual typewriters 
for sale. These machines are in good condi-
tion and will be sold for $35. If you are 
interested in purchasing one of these machines, 
contact Professor Mary Dionne in F51 or Dr. 
R. John Reynolds in F46. 

Today's Chuckle 
Your hometown is the place 

where people wonder how you 
ever got as far as you did. 


